
Nark Crouch 
	

4/17/93 
426 Single Ave. 
New Castel, DE 19720 

Dear Mark, 

In reviewing my correspondence with Livingstone on the chance I mightvant to offer 

some to the assistant state's attorney and making copies of some that I might I think 

I have the answer to his gibberish about Pierre and Anenberg, misspelled. 

In trying to reason with him about his Insaab concept that 14ary is involved in a 

conspiracy because he inagines that the law firm for which she worked had been I told 

him that meant as little as my having worked for Pierre DuPont and the Annenbergs. They 

owned CLICK magazine when I worked for it. 

We will have company soon and a ain tomorrow, my 	• 's 81st. 

If I come to that letter 	'I'll send you copy. If I do not I'll mail this to 

let you know because to the degree I can now tell the coming week will be very tight. 

The date was in November, 1992, or about this time he spoke to you about Lewis 

DuPont Smith as I recall. 

Best, 

If I am correct in this being his reason for asking you to get Smith to investigate me 

as a DuPont company employee it is typical of Harry and his notion of fact and of in-

vestigation. I said I'd worked for Pierre and he made that in the comapnay. There was a 

big difference. 


